



















































































































































































































































































































































































Debbie Pounders

From: Dakota Riggins <dakota@rigginsventures.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2019 2:58 PM

To: dpounders@springdalear.gov

Subject: Fwd: 5233 Stockton ave sidewalk bond

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Dakota Riggins <dakota@rigginsventures.com>

Date: May 20, 2019 at 8:44:46 AM CDT

To: Austin Thomas <athomas@springdalear.gov>

Cc: Debbie Pounders <dpounders@springdalear.gov>, Aaron Hudman <ahudman@springdalear.gov>
Subject: Re: 5233 Stockton ave sidewalk bond

We are wanting to request a waiver. There is a drainage ditch where the sidewalk is supposed to go - so
we cannot install a sidewalk.

Sent from my iPhone

On May 20, 2019, at 8:19 AM, Austin Thomas <athomas@springdalear.gov> wrote:

Dakota,

Has the sidewalk been installed or is a waiver being requested for hearing at the June 4™
planning commission meeting?

Thanks,

Austin Thomas

Senior Planner

Planning and Community Development
City of Springdale, AR

201 Spring St, Springdale, AR 72764
(479) 750-8550
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PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
3 FILE NO. W19-02 July 2, 2019

01530 60 90 120 APPLICANT: Dakota Riggins
HHE—_ F—Jreet - REQUEST: Waiver of Sidewalk Requirement

For Location Reference Only




